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ALL OF THE FIP MEMBERS KPF /132 / 24

Dear Sirs,

Further to the previous email on the reconfirmation request of the 

commissioners and jurors, I send you the exhibit application form and 

literature information form of Philakorea 2025, together with the IREX which 

FIP finally approved. For the federation of each FIP member country, this is 

the second email-letter on the same subject sent out last Friday.

As you are aware, the preparation Philakorea 2025 has shown lots of 

irritating moments before and after the Korean Night in Bankok last year. 

However, we organized a completely new staff members and are now 

making every effort to catch up with the delayed procedures. I would be 

grateful, if you could fill in the forms and send them back until 31st January 

in 2025. The deadline of the literature information form is also 31th January, 

but the literature is supposed to be delivered to the Philatelic Federation of 

Korea(KPF) until 1st July in 2025 for the prior inspection. 

Actually I sent out the email letter with IREX and the exhibit application 

form to each federation first, not commissioners, last week. Shortly later I 

found a small, but not serious mistake of the text and herewith send you 

the renewed IREX text and the exhibit application form together with a 

summary exhibit form in addition. 

I made those changed parts of the IREX outstanding with red color 

markings. Please see the Article 3.3. in which “e” has been deleted.



Furthermore, I noticed that some receivers of my previous email could not 

easily read the texts of the IREX because the texts were too squeezed. I 

would be grateful if you could report to me about that phenomenon. Then I 

will send another version to you immediately.

I send this email letter also to all the proposed juror candidates which are 

not confirmed for the final selection, so that more possible participants could 

get awareness more or less about Philakorea 2025.

Taking this opportunity, I would like to convey my sincere apology and 

appreciation to all of you for the unbelievable patience and generosity. And 

my special thanks go to the federation of Peoples’ Republic of China which 

generously decided to host the general congress of FIP in upcoming 

December on the occasion of China 2024 FIAP exhibition. The general 

congress should have been held in 2024 by our hands with the title of 

Philakorea 2024. Of course, I harassed in this matter inevitably all the 

members of FIP, first of all including Mr. Prakob, the President of FIP, Mr. 

Tan, the commissioner general of FIP and Mrs. Ong, the secretary general of 

FIP. I owe you so much. I never forget your committed professionalism and 

friendship.

Best regards,

Jin Hur

Commissioner General of Philakorea 2024

The Philatelic Federation of Korea


